
 
 

 

       

 

 

 

For Immediate Press Release 

Plainville, CT:  Saturday November 2, 2024 

 

Effective IMMEDIATELY, the Town of Plainville and The Plainville Fire Marshal’s Office have issued 

a temporary ban on all outdoor burning in Plainville. This includes all Businesses, Town Parks and 

residential properties. 

 

This ban includes, but not limited to campfires, fire pits, charcoal grilling and yard debris. The State of 

Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) has banned these activities 

in state parks and other land they oversee. 

 

The Forest Fire Danger Level remains EXTREME. 

 

NO BURNING shall take place if the Connecticut DEEP fire danger level remains HIGH, VERY HIGH, 

EXTREME. 

 

This order is issued by the Plainville Fire Marshal and Open Burning Official Ronald Dievert. Any 

questions please contact 860.793.0221 Extension 7172. 
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